BOE Building and Grounds Subcommittee Meeting Minutes June 8, 2017 6:00 PM

Committee members Scott Rich and Andrew Broneill and Director of Operations, Ray Boyd and Superintendent Heckt met and discussed the status of the BCS boilers and gas conversion and that there is a Board of Selectman meeting on this subject on Monday, June 12th. They also received information from CONN-SERV representative, John Smith, on the potential cost and savings of converting light fixtures at BCS to LED and how that project might be combined with the other energy saving projects at BCS. All summer projects are on schedule (paving, bathrooms and phase 2 of the carpet to tile).

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM.

Submitted by,

Kristin Heckt Superintendent